



Class Monkey Winter 2024 Notice to Competitors #9

The Race Committee has advised that racing tomorrow has been postponed to another day.

Rationale: Strong Wind Warning for tomorrow. Cold, wet, big seas, high wind chill factor. When taking windchill and sea state into account the race committee has postponed to another day.

Andy Warner
Sailing Manager
19/07/24
1630hrs